
NASEMSD Resolution 1999-03 (only the text is available) 

Resolution Recognizing the Contributions of Ricardo Martinez, MD  

Dr. Ricardo Martinez served as Director of the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) 

from 1994 to 1999.  

Whereas, Dr. Martinez recognized the importance of State EMS Offices in the development and 

implementation of Emergency Medical Services, and Whereas, Dr. Martinez has an understanding of the 

issues regarding the development of a comprehensive EMS System now and into the future, and 

Whereas, Dr. Martinez provided leadership, support and resources as Director of NHTSA to the 

NASEMSD to address these issues. BE IT RESOLVED that the National Association of State EMS Directors 

expresses its deep appreciation and thanks to Dr. Ricardo Martinez for his outstanding and indelible 

contributions to the EMS Community.  

Signed this 23rd day of October, 1999.  

Timothy Wiedrich, NASEMSD President 

Jay Bradshaw, NASEMSD Secretary 


